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Joe G. Hardenbrook

From: Camden Yehle <camdenyehle@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 6:50 PM
To: House Transportation
Subject: Gas tax increase support

Hi - Our road system is important. Please support the increase in gas tax. The road system doesn't mean much if we 
don't maintain it.  
 
 
Camden Yehle 
907-346-0506 
camdenyehle@gmail.com 


